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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
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This change is not acceptable at all
If this happens then small traders like me cann’t trade at all

Previously it was 200:1, which was easy to trade
I will suggest if you can bring back the leverage 200:1 that will be really great

I don’t vote for the current change proposal

With best regards
Rabindra Das


